
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF SOUTHINGTON WATER DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED WATER RATE INCREASE 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 7-239 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby 

given that the Board of Water Commissioners of the Town of Southington Water Department will 

hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 17, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. at the Southington Water Department 

Office, 605 West Queen Street, Southington, Connecticut. 
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment and consider the adoption of 

revised water rates and related service charges, which are proposed to take effect with the July 

2025 billing cycle. The proposed rate increase is necessary to continue providing a safe and reliable 

supply of drinking water and to support the Department’s ongoing operational and capital 

improvement obligations, including increases in costs related to insurance, labor, fuel, chemicals, 

power, and infrastructure. 
 

The proposed changes include adjustments to quarterly consumption charges and quarterly meter 

service charges as outlined below: 
 

Proposed Quarterly Consumption Charges: 

Consumption 

(CCF) 

Current Rate Proposed Rate Increase 

0–1000 CCF $4.68/CCF $4.91/CCF $0.23 

Over 1000 CCF $4.37/CCF $4.59/CCF $0.22 
 

Proposed Quarterly Service Charges: 

Meter Size Current Charge Proposed Charge 

5/8" $34.55 $36.28 

3/4" $34.55 $36.28 

1" $51.21 $53.77 

1-1/2" $91.11 $95.67 

2" $130.97 $137.52 

3" $228.10 $239.51 

4" $366.82 $385.16 

6" $651.23 $683.79 
 

Interested members of the public are encouraged to attend and provide comments. A copy of the 

proposed rate schedule is available for public inspection at the Southington Water Department 

office during regular business hours and on the Department’s website at 

http://www.southingtonwater.org. 
 

Dated at Southington, Connecticut, this 2nd day of June 2025. 
 

By order of the Board of Water Commissioners 

Southington Water Department 


